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Red Maple Cover Contest Winner 
On Tuesday the members of the Red Maple Book Club had the opportunity to 
attend the Festival of Trees at Harbourfront. Everyone had a great time meeting 
the authors and getting their books signed. Charlotte C. met with Allan 
Stratton, whose book “The Dogs” was the 
winning book.  Charlotte’s art work was used on 
the special plaque presented to the winning 
author. Thank-you to the parent council for 
giving us the extra money needed to purchase 
these awesome books.  Let’s keep reading!  

Read-a-thon Success 
What an exciting end to a very successful School Council fundraiser! The big winners of the Grand Prizes 
for the Read-a-thon were drawn this morning at recess to much fanfare.  Our lucky students were 
Requelle R., from Mrs. Gardner's class who won the iPod Touch, Mila V., from Mrs. Chinnery's class who 
won the Kobo Reader and Carter N., from Mr. Babalola's class who took home the Tablet. Congratulations 
to all the students who took home prizes during the daily draws.   
School Council would like to thank all the families, students and teachers who supported our annual 
fundraiser. The Read-a-thon raised a whopping $6395! The proceeds from our fundraising initiatives go 
directly into enhancing your child's experience at Legacy Public School, so thank you for your continued 
support. 
The Legacy School Council is made up of a group of parents, 
teachers, Vice Principal, Principal, and community members. We 
are all dedicated to making sure our school is a positive 
environment for our children to learn in.  Please consider coming 
out to a meeting, as we are always looking for new members and 
fresh ideas. 

Happy Victoria Day on Monday!! 
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CONTACT INFORMATION 

61 Russell Jarvis Dr.

Markham  L3S 4B1


Phone: 905-472-4764

Fax:     905-472-2322


Email: legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca


Office Hours: 8:45am - 3:30pm

PRINCIPAL 
Laura Ryckman


VICE-PRINCIPAL 
Jeffrey Demacio


SUPERINTENDENT 
Peter Tse


TRUSTEE 
Juanita Nathan

legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca 
CHECK US OUT 
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Legacy Track & Field 2016 
On Wednesday, May 25th, students in Grades 4-7 (8’s will compete during Phys. Ed. classes) will be 
participating in Legacy’s annual Track and Field Day (rain date Wednesday June 8th).  The school meet 
supports the Health and Physical Education curriculum and participation is required unless there is a medical 
reason your child is unable to partake. These students will be helpers and can contribute in other ways to the 
school track meet. The activities and events will begin in the morning and continue throughout the day. 
Students will have built in breaks throughout the day and are encouraged to bring litter-less healthy snacks and 
stay hydrated. We will break for the regular  lunch period.  It is important that your son/daughter come to 
school prepared for the days’ events. This means that the following items are essential: 

• Sunscreen 
• Hat 
• Running/Athletic shoes 
• Water and healthy snacks 
• Appropriate clothing for the weather and the event (NO JEANS) 

Students will be notified the following week, if they have qualified for the East Area Track & Field Meet (June 
13th).   As always, we would appreciate any parent volunteers who would be willing to help our staff run these 
events.  If you are able to help out for the day please call Mrs. Currie at 905-472-4764, or send a message with 
your child.  
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